
Young Adult Camp 
Ms. Bigos, Mr. Lieberman, & Ms. Flores
& Jr. Counselor Brandon

 
 

Week three was crammed with fun!  We began the 
week with a “cool” field trip—ice skating.  The 
campers enjoyed the cool air and gliding around on 
the slick ice. Even though we had some falls, it was a 
great learning experience. Everyone is hoping we’ll 
have the chance to do it again. Later in the week, 
Mr. Baier taught us how to make swords out of PVC 

pipe and foam.   The campers were ecstatic to continue expressing their creativity by 
making team designs for their shields. They really enjoyed testing out their homemade 
gear.   Aqua golf was a splash!  The campers showed off their swings by hitting golf balls 
into the lake. This week also marked the beginning of our wrestling tournaments and the 
return of volleyball.   Catch us next week for more excitement! 
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All of these pictures and many more can be viewed at  
www.kentwoodprepcommunity.com 

 

Overnight Camp 
Mr. Maynard, Ms. Rodriguez, Ms. Knatz, Ms. Dillon, Mr. 
Malka, Mrs. Burton & Jr. Counselors Ali, Michael, & Erica 
 
The Kentwood Overnight Camp Staff would like to 
welcome all the campers back after the holiday weekend.  
We hope you enjoyed the time with your families.  Upon 
the campers’ return on Sunday night, we ventured out to 
Hollywood Beach Blvd for dinner.  Everyone enjoyed 
Florio’s of Little Italy on the beach.  Afterward, campers 
played games, built sandcastles and even viewed a  

beautiful sunset over the ocean.  Best of all, they enjoyed running barefoot through the 
cool sand on a warm evening. We also went to Smokey Bones where campers could choose 
their favorite of pulled pork, chicken or beef; add delicious bbq sauce and you have one 
happy group! Campers continue to learn to wash and fold their clothes on our weekly 
Laundry Night.  Good news, Moms and Dads: it’s getting easier!  We have a busy weekend 
planned ahead so stay updated online and be the first to view our activities! 

Next Week 
Monday…… Guess Who Day 
Tuesday…….Swimming 
Wednesday… Kentfest 
Thursday…... Swimming 
*Friday…….. Water Park 
*bring a bagged lunch 

http://www.kentwoodprepcommunity.com/


Cabin 1 – “The Dug Out” 
Ms. Motta, Ms. Dillon, & Jr. Counselor Tatiana 
 

This week the All-Stars played a perfect game!  They 
started by bringing and creating  the craziest ties ever!  
It was cool to bead our own necklaces and make 
awesome fruit kabobs. The fun continued with swimming 
and splashing around under the summer sun.  We 
spread peace and love on Hippie day and tumbled our 
way to fun at the gym!  This week for sure was the right 
combination of fun and flower power.  We are looking 
forward to what’s coming up next! Have a great 
weekend! 

 
 

Cabin 3 – “The End Zone”  
Ms. Nathan, Mr. Malka, & Jr. Counselor Audrey  
 
Far Out!  This has been one psychedelic week, from 
crazy ties to dressing like hippies.  We made some 
groovy sand art, and mix-and-matched our faces with 
wacky results.  We always have a great time hanging 
with our friends in the pool!  Color War had the 
Sharks and Gators playing hard in a spirited but fun 
competition.  We ended the week with a little exercise 
and fun at the gymnastics arena.  With Camp only 
half over, we still have tons of summer surprises left 

to explore.  We can’t wait!  See you next week! 

Cabin 2 – “The Pirates Cove” 
Ms. Rodriguez, Mrs. Mentz, 
& Jr. Counselors Gio & Chase 
Crazy ties filled the cabins of Camp Kentwood, 
kicking off Color War this week.  We had the chance 
to compete in the Coke/Pepsi challenge, which 
turned out to be a crowd favorite!  Hippie day was 
groovier than ever with our beaded necklaces!  

Freeze dancing took the cake at Color War and the recycling game was a blast as 
well!  Both Mrs. Mentz and Ms. Rodriguez jumped feet first into the pool with 
their campers this week; it was a relief to have the chance to cool down! We also 
tumbled our way through the end of the week at West Broward Gymnastics 
Academy.  As week 3 comes to a close, we’re taking a step back to look at all of 
the friendships we’ve made in the first half of the summer and are looking 
forward to the lifelong bonds that are yet to come! 
 

Cabin 4 – “The Players’ Club”  
Mr.  Manriquez, Mrs. Burton, 
& Jr. Counselor Nick 
 

Peace! The Players’ Club had a groovy time this week. 
Dressing up as hippies and freeze dancing was great fun. 
The campers had a very constructive week. We created 
silly ties for crazy tie day. In true hippie spirit, we made 
our own beaded bracelets and necklaces.  Groovy!  We got 

to build and paint model tanks, planes, jets, sailboats, and even a space shuttle.  
Teamwork and good sportsmanship were very important as we played blind fetch and 
kickball. Campers continued to be competitive with our sock wars competition at the high 
school. We ended the week on a roll as we learned and participated in gymnastics. It was 
a tumbling good time! We are looking forward to another great week! 
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